

College of Liberal Arts Office of the Dean Huntsville, Alabama 35899 Phone: (205) 895-6200 Fax: (205) 895-6949

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Sandra Carpenter

Sheri Clark

Mary Lynne Dittmar Susan Fillippeli

Elizabeth Pollard

Nancy Finley Rose Norman

FROM:

Jack D. Ellis

SUBJECT:

Response from Memo dated July 16, 1992

DATE:

July 27, 1992

Thank you for your note and the information about the Women's Studies Interest Group at UAH. I am delighted at the progress you have made within the College and the University over the last few years, particularly in program development and curricular innovation. I hope you will continue working toward strengthening interdisciplinary study in the field, with an eye to creating a minor. Please let me know when I can be of assistance.